
University Council on Teaching 
December 12 2003 

3:30-5 pm 
Minutes (recorded by Ellen Winner) 

Present: Sue Barrett, Mary Hughes, Larry Ludlow, Alfred Yen, Ellen Winner 

Jack Neuhauserôs email res
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Larry said that he would like to revive Andover weekends. Bill said this was a good 
mechanism for bringing faculty from different departments together. 

At our next meeting, Sue will talk to us about her program on teaching designed to bring 
faculty together from across departments. 

Reminder: 
Tame grant applications are due Jan 26 th ; Tam grants (up to 15K) are due Feb 6) 

Finally, Larry would like us to take up the issue of course evaluations. He would like the 
university to computerize them so faculy


